
02/06/2020 

MRS Marilyn Irons 
5 Beach Parade ST 
NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101 
marilynirons@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1478 - 1 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

The thought that this application is being requested again is horrendous Before I moved here 
in January 2015 I lived in a block of units in Guildford For the last 4 years living there my life 
was made a misery by just the same sort of development proposed, If it goes ahead the people 
next to and above will live in total fear of the noise projecting into their homes making their lives 
a misery and impinging on the value of their lovely homes and their ability to have guests 
spending time with them outdoors As i now live in the caravan park as a permanent resident I 
am enjoying the peace and quiet even with the park full there is little if any evening noise. The 
park visitors too will be subjected to the noise and will not be happy either. Notwithstanding all 
the problems noise will create the encroachement onto public land is just not acceptable 

Sent: 2/06/2020 11:34:51 AM
Subject: Online Submission


